“Hésmring San Francisco's Housing”

August 31, 2006

Dear Resident:

CitiApartments is proud to provide you with quality housing. Our family business has owned
and managed apartment buildings in San Francisco for 60 years.

Our mission is to provide safe, well-maintained and clean housing to the residents of San
Francisco. We are proud to provide housing to more than 8,500 people in our 5,200 apartment
units in San Francisco.

As you may be aware, there have been a handful of lawsuits filed against the company in recent
months. We would like to add context and to explain our view of the motivation for the lawsuits.

The named individuals involved in these lawsuits represent less than one-third of 1 percent of
our San Francisco residents. Many of these claimants appear to have filed these claims in
retaliation against us for trying to protect you from illegal occupants and others who would
disrupt the comfort of your residence.

It is our view that these lawsuits are without merit, and regrettably, little more than an attempt by
many of these individuals to prolong their tenancies by diverting our legal attentions away from
their conduct. We ask that you keep an open mind and judge us not by these unfounded
accusations, but instead, by our service to you.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Dan Molieri at
415-252-4243 or for emergencies at 415-726-4521. We are proud to serve you.

Sincerely,

David Ra
Managing Partner



